

Phone 0-4-463 5480

Email susan.corbett@vuw.ac.nz

MEMORANDUM

то	Eliot Slevin
СОРҮ ТО	Walter Langelaar
FROM	AProf Susan Corbett, Convener, Human Ethics Committee
DATE	22 December 2016
PAGES	1
SUBJECT	Ethics Approval: 23478 Electronic Health Record Software Design

Thank you for your application for ethical approval, which has now been considered by the Standing Committee of the Human Ethics Committee.

Your application has been approved from the above date and this approval continues until 3 August 2017. If your data collection is not completed by this date you should apply to the Human Ethics Committee for an extension to this approval.

Best wishes with the research.

Kind regards

Susan Corbett

Convener, Victoria University Human Ethics Committee

Jusan of Consett